
CHALLENGE

Edison Properties was leveraging Microsoft 
365 successfully but faced growing 
challenges around data security, privacy, 
and regulatory compliance. 

With large volumes of historical data they 
couldn’t afford to lose, the organization 
struggled to manage it effectively. 

This accumulation created both 
operational burdens and potential security 
risks, prompting a need for a better 
governance framework and actionable 
compliance strategy.

SOLUTION

eGroup partnered with Edison Properties to 
implement Microsoft Purview, focusing on 
Data Lifecycle Management, Information 
Protection, and Data Loss Prevention. These 
capabilities helped the organization retain 
critical data while safely disposing of 
obsolete content; meeting regulatory and 
privacy requirements. 

Expert-led planning, configuration, and 
governance design ensured a customized 
solution that addressed both immediate 
needs and long-term compliance goals.

OUTCOMES

Edison Properties successfully remediated 
key security and compliance issues, while 
gaining greater control over their data and 
reducing associated risks. Updated 
governance policies, IT procedures, and 
regulatory safeguards were delivered to 
support ongoing compliance. 

While this project didn’t require new 
licensing, it firmly established eGroup as a 
trusted advisor and positioned the team for 
follow-up projects, solidifying a long-term 
relationship built on results.
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